
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 23-99386  

SOGL Invasive Species Control 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
The following questions asked are answered in red italics below: 
 
Question #1 

Does the City of Duluth have a budget for this Invasive Species Removal project? 
Yes. It is grant funded. 

 
Question #2 

Would the City be willing to extend the submittal deadline by a week or two so this large 
acreage could be surveyed properly prior to proposal? The holiday week has made this window rather 
tight for such a large project… 

No, we cannot extend the deadline. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. The 
pages included will not count toward any page limitation, if any, identified in the RFP. 
 
Posted:  July, 6, 2023 


